
HEALTH & SAFETY ❤

We’re excited to welcome you to The Bullingdon! In line with UK Government guidance — there will be a
number of measures in place to keep everyone safe. Please read below:

Please do not aƩend if you are showing symptoms of COVID-19 or have been asked to self-isolate.

In the entry queue please wear mask and keep 2m between groups

All groups must arrive together.

DO NOT enter unƟl told

Get NHS TRACK AND TRACE ready on your phone, NO SCAN = NO ENTRY

All guests will be asked to use provided hand saniƟser upon entry to the venue.

Please wear mask when moving around

Please follow the one way flow system throughout the venue

Please arrive no later than 30 minutes aŌer the start of the event, so we can get everyone into the venue
and seated safely.

You will be shown a table, you must not stand or mingle with other tables

All drink will be ordered at your table via a waiter and delivered to you. There will be no service at bars

Payments will be card only, and contactless where possible.

All food and drink will be ordered at your table via an app and delivered to you. There will be no service
at bars

Toilets will be cleaned regularly. Only 2 people in the toilets at any Ɵme

The venue will be saniƟsed each day and tables saniƟsed between groups – so your table will be fresh
and clean for your arrival.

All our staff will be trained to follow social distancing rules and provided with relevant PPE

Booths and tables have been separated by at least 2m

Please don’t arrange to meet in larger groups than your table allows. Keep to your own table area. We
cannot allow tables to join together.

We have taken all possible precauƟons to make sure that groups can be safely separated and the venue
faciliƟes are safe — but we must rely on the judgement of customers with regards to the makeup of their

groups. Please only aƩend in groups that you are happy will comply with government advice and your
own circumstances.

Over 18s Only - ID Required

The venue does not have a cloak room for health & safety reasons during the pandemic. Please do not
arrive with large bags or items as we will be unable to store them.

Finally, have fun – but please do respect everyone’s personal space, including fellow party goers and our
staff!


